
  

Gearing Up: Royal Servants 2015 
 

A glimpse into my life 

 

I know ALL of you are JUST as anxious (if not more), as I am, to find out where I am 

going this summer with our (Reign's) Royal Servants division!! I still do not know 

where I am headed, but am hoping to find out in the next couple - few weeks!!!!! If 

you would like to know more about what our summer program looks like, you can 

visit us online at: www.reignministries.org  

 

2 updates in one month (technically 3 if you received a copy of my March 

Newsletter) only means one thing: we are indeed gearing up for the summer (May 

26) so there is much to DO and SAY, and I am always so anxious to fill you all in on 

what's going on in my life, ministry, and city. 

 

This update will actually look a lot different than the ones you are used to seeing to 

from me. This will not necessarily be a picture blog update about my life and what's 

been going on the last month, but rather, it will be a brief update about me gearing 

up for the summer! 

 

It is insane and sooooo exciting to think that me and the rest of the Reign Ministries' 

Staff leave for Training Camp in 57 days!!! Yep, you read that correctly. 57 days! It 

sneaks up on me quicker and quicker every summer! This will be my 7th summer 

with Royal Servants and my 2nd summer as Reign Staff. This is what I wake up in 

the morning for; this is my heartbeat; this is what I love. I absolutely canNOT wait! 

 

Unfortunately, we have officially cancelled our Eastern Europe team, due to a lack of 

low sign ups. We highly encourage those students to switch to another team, since 

most of them have already begun their support raising process. The countries we will 

be traveling to this summer are:  

- China  

- Costa Rice  

- Ireland  

- Kenya 

- Nepal  

- Scotland  

- Western Europe  

 

In preparation for the summer, and as the office gets busier, my bosses, Margaret 

and Tom, have decided to give us Royal Servants Staff 1 day off a week, about 

every 2 weeks, from now until May 26th. They did this so that we could get refreshed 

and prepare for our Royal Servants summer. We will rotate out who gets a day off 

that week, and can I just say.....what. a. blessing. I am THANKFUL to work for an 

organization that takes care of all their staff and gives them sabbatical days in order 

http://www.reignministries.org/


 

to be healthy, and function well and effectively in this summer's ministry.   

 

Today was my first day off and it was wonderful. I slept in, ate breakfast with my 

roommate Raechel, took my car in to get the recall notice taken care of, ran some 

errands, and walked around the sculpture gardens, breathing in fresh forest-like air. 

   

 

In preparation for this summer, I have created an Amazon Wish List... 

 

http://www.amazon.com/gp/registry/wishlist/382RA1N8NRA8X/ref=topnav_lists_1 

 

with some of the things I'll need before I go! If you would like to purchase something you 

can fill in the shipping address to my apartment:  

 

2427 W 21st Street  

Minneapolis, MN 55405 

 

I am so so so thankful and so appreciative of your continued prayers, love, 

encouragement, and support throughout this journey.  

 

I can NOT do this without you! 

Just thinking of you all brings tears to my eyes. 

My heart is full. 

The LORD is good and so faithful.  

 

THANK YOU. LOVE you.  
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